

DIXONS MUSIC PRIMARY

Trinity Road, Bradford, BD5 0BE
Phone: 01274 424350
Email: info@dixonsmp.com
www.dixonsmp.com
Head of School: Nicola Morrissey

March 2024

Dear families

Celebrate reading at our Scholastic Book Fair!

The Scholastic Book Fair will be taking place in the school hall on the following dates:

- Tuesday 12 March
- Wednesday 13 March
- Thursday 14 March
- Friday 15 March
- Monday 18 March
- Tuesday 19 March

If you would like to attend the Book Fair, please make your way up **outside** the stairs, leading into the hall. Please wait in a queue whilst waiting outside the hall.

Don't forget that every book purchased can help to get **FREE BOOKS** for our school library!

We look forward to seeing you soon at the Book Fair.

Kind regards,

Miss Khan Library Champion